
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Planning Department 
6th Floor 
Town Hall Extension 
London Borough of Camden 
10 Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8EQ 
 
 

29th February 2012 

 
MS/1112/A341 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Spurdle; 
 
 
Re: the 1st floor Physics Labs – Dept. Physics & Astronomy, University College London - Gower Street, 
London WC1E 6BT; 
 
Thank you for your feedback letter dated 15th February 2012. We have read and accepted your Incomplete 
Reasons Schedule.  
 
We now have the pleasure to submit a set of additional documents in response to your Incomplete 
Reasons Schedule, for the proposed works to the above address. 
 
As part of this package of supplementary information, we have attached to this email the following 
documents: 
 

1) Cover letter 
2) Completed Incomplete Reasons Schedule 
3) Application for Planning Permission and Listed Building Consent 
4) Revised Design and Access Statement, dated 28th February 2012 
5) Drawings (as per the attached register) 
6) Images 
7) Drawing register 

 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
Karl Diskin 
For and on behalf of Paul Murphy Architects 
 
 
C.C.  David Young, UCL 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


